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17 The Mount

London

NW3 6SZ

24/01/2018  05:52:222017/6737/P COMMNT Guy Neale We have two windows that open onto the RHS of the house.  The main concerns are the 

reduction in light to those windows and potential loss of privacy caused by the extensions to 

the first and second floor. I'm hopeful these can be addressed through the materials used in 

construction but would need to understand that in detail before being comfortable with the 

planning
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